
 

 

4th November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Parent Q&A Session on Bedrock Learning – Tuesday, 26th November at 4 pm 
 
I am pleased to invite you to a virtual Q&A session on Tuesday, the 26th of November, from 4 pm to 
5 pm, focused on Bedrock Learning, our weekly homework platform. Since the start of the academic 
year, Year 7 students have been using Bedrock to support their reading and vocabulary, and this 
session aims to provide helpful information and answer any questions you may have. 
 
Event Agenda: 
 

• Introduction to Bedrock Learning – How to access the platform, what activities students are 
completing, and our weekly expectations. 

• Common Access Issues & Troubleshooting – Practical guidance on resolving common 
challenges for smoother access. 

• Open Q&A – An opportunity to address any additional questions about Bedrock Learning. 
 
Your expression of interest would be greatly appreciated. Please confirm your attendance by filling 
out this form: https://forms.gle/t8LGD2G3PVCEHyYaA. 
 
Meeting Link: https://tinyurl.com/yanbbjjh 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Q&A! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Bevan 
English Teacher 
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